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Week Ending 04-25-2021 

INCIDENTS: 

 
04-19-21 
 
At 1119hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0554 to assist with civil stand by at 
a business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1407hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0555 to a report of a 911 hang up 
call on Critchfield St. 
 
At 1425hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0556 to a report of disturbance on 
Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 1455hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0557 to a report of domestic 
violence. Jeffrey R Hartman, Age 48 from Lakeview Dr Millersburg was arrested and 
transported to The Holmes Co Jail. 
 
At 1728hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0558 for a report of a parking 
complaint on Fairview Ave. 
 
04-20-21 
 
At 0407hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0559 for a lockout of a vehicle on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 2011hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0560 for assistance with the 
Holmes County Sheriff’s office on SR 241. 
 
At 2104hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0561 for a harassment call on N. 
School St.  

http://www.millersburgohio.com/


 
04-21-21 
 
At 0115hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0562 for a dispute on S. 
Washington St.  
 
At 1331hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0563 for a funeral escort to the 
East side of the village.  
 
At 1511hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0565 for a lockout of a vehicle on 
S. Washington St.  
 
At 2253hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0566 for assistance with the 
Holmes County Sherrif’s office on SR 39. 
 
04-22-21 
 
No incidents were reported. 
 
04-23-21 
 
At 1629hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0567 for assistance with the 
Holmes County Job and Family Services on Wise St. 
 
04-24-21 
 
At 0052hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0568 for reports of a suspicious 
vehicle on Glen Dr. 
 
At 0059hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0569 for reports of a suspicious 
vehicle on Glen Dr. 
 
At 0122hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0570 for reports of a suspicious 
vehicle on S. Washington St.  
 
At 0308hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0571 for assistance with the 
Holmes County Sheriff’s Office on Clinton St. 
 
At 1133hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0572 for reports of a parking 
problem on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1241hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0573 for a report of a business 
alarm on Trail Dr.  
 
At 2007hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0574 to a report of trespassers on 
Hebron St. 



 
04-25-21 
 
At 0537hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0575 for reports of a drunk driver 
on S. Washington St.  
 
At 1336hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0576 for reports of theft at a 
business on S. Washington St.  
 
At 1406hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0577 for reports of a business 
alarm on Glen Dr.  
 
 
 
 
 
ACCIDENTS: 
 


